
New owners Chris and 
Joyce Kaylor 5625.

New Owner Peggy Gilbert 
5690.

Board meeting

This month’s Board 
Meeting will be Wednesday
August 19, 2015 at 7:00 
p.m. in the conference 
room.

Office News

We have had some 
complaints about 
motorcycles speeding 
through the complex. If you
have a motorcycle please 
drive it at the speed limit
posted in the complex 
please.

We are still collecting pop 
cans to recycle. We can use 
this money to help with the 
cost of the cook outs and 
Christmas Party. Please 
help us and the environment
with saving your cans and 
bringing them to the 
recreation room for 
recycling. We also now have
new recycle trash cans 
placed around the complex 
by the request of several 
people who want to recycle. 

The office will be closed 
Wednesday August 12.

The mail person has asked if
everyone could please get 
your mail daily. The 
mailboxes we have are too 
small to hold very much and 
if they are not emptied daily 
they get too full and he 
cannot get your mail in the 
box. If you do not get your 
mail daily you might have to 

go to the post office get 
your mail.

Maintenance does check 
toilets now and if a flapper 
is needed they will install it 
for you. If needed please 
call Maintenance at  
439-0703, if no answer 
leave a message with 
name and number where 
you can be reached, and 
they will return your call 
and set up a time to 
change it out. 

The Swimming Pool and 
Recreation Room hours 
will change Wednesday 
August 12, 2015. They will 
go back to Monday thru 
Friday 5:00 to 8:00 and 
1:00 to 8:00 Saturday and 
Sunday.

Louise Toops 5650 has 
been ill and was in the 
hospital. We would like to 
send her a big GET WELL 
SOON and let her know we
are thinking of her.
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